
 

 

 

                                                                                     Sailing Course 

 

25th April 2023            

 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
The school has arranged for pupils in KS4 to attend a six week Sailing course, at Rossendale Valley Sailing 
Club. During these sessions pupils will learn the basics of boat maintenance, how to sail and gain water safety 
skills. This course will start on Thursday 28th April and run for six weeks.   
 
The sailing club are providing all the facilities and some additional staffing, and we will be using our own 
boats and safety equipment, as well as having a RYA instructor.  
 
Your child will be attending every Thursday. 
 
If your child normally has a school lunch, a packed lunch will be provided on that day. School uniform is not 
to be worn and pupils will require suitable spare clothes. The students will leave school at 11am and return 
before the end of the day. 
 
I would appreciate it if you could complete the permission slip and the attached double sided medical form 
and return it as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
J Harvey  
Teaching Assistant 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 
SAILING Rossendale Valley Sailing Club - Six Week Course 
 
 
I do/ do not want my son/daughter ___________________________ to attend the sailing trip. 
 
 
 
Signed:  ______________________________      Date:  ______________________ 
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